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September 14, 2022 

Dave and Cheryl Duffield Foundation 
Post Office Box 4014 
Incline Village, Nevada 89450 

Dear Dave and Cheryl Duffield, 

The Incline Village General Improvement District Board of Trustees expresses its 
unanimous support for the Recreation Center Expansion Project (Project) with the Dave 
and Cheryl Duffield Foundation (Foundation). The generosity of the Foundation, along 
with the partnership of the District, will allow for the concept of an addition of a gymnastics 
facility, youth center as well as additional opportunities for community programming to 
come to fruition. 

The Board is humbled to accept the generous partnership made by the F-ounoat1on, and 
it would like to take this opportunity to pledge the support of the Project, as newly 
designed. The Board looks forward to a successful partnership, as there is a full 
commitment to take the Project through completion. The community of Incline 
Village/Crystal Bay will greatly benefit from the Project and partnership. 

The Board would like to apologize for any miscommunication that may have occurred 
during the project's development process. 

Sincerely, 

The IVGID Board of Trustees 
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1~.,... Tim Callicrate, Board Chairman Matthew Dent, Board Vice Chairman 
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Q~ Kendra Wong, Trustee 

Sara Schmitz, Board Secretary 
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Michaela Tanking, Board Treasurer 
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